Glenda Wiles

From: Jeff Burrows

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 1:05 PM

To: Dan Bailey '

Cc: Ravalli County Commissioners Office

Subject: Re: 2019 RAVALLI COUNTY BURNING PERMITS
Dan,

Not true. I have heard no discussion about a few for the burn permits.
Jeff Burrows
Sent from my iPhone

> 0n Dec 13, 2018, at 12:44 PM, Dan Bailey <danbailey@bresnan.net> wrote:

>

> Yesterday I was at a local community meeting and heard that Ravalli County will begin
charging $15 for a burning permit in 2019. I have not seen any information about this or
heard of any discussions? The discussion yesterday by community members was this was
a decision by the County Commissioners. Is this true?

>

> Dan Bailey

> Stevensville

>

>

>



